

Monsignor Kevin Sullivan Executive Director

1011 First Avenue, 11th Floor New York, NY 10022 Tel: 646.794.2411 www.catholiccharitiesny.org

April 29, 2021

Ms. Lyn S. Romano P.O. Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Ms. Romano:

Thank you for your generous gift of the Archdiocese of New York.

received on April 26, 2021 to Catholic Charities

Catholic Charities touches the lives of hundreds of thousands in need throughout the archdiocese regardless of race, ethnicity, and religion. We provide help and create hope by protecting and nurturing children and youth; feeding the hungry and sheltering the homeless; strengthening families and resolving crises; supporting the physically and emotionally challenged; and welcoming and integrating immigrants and refugees.

As you know, in these challenging times, our most vulnerable neighbors need us more than ever. So, thank you again for continuing to support our mission.

Sincerely,

Acknowledgement of this contribution is hereby provided to the above donor pursuant to Internal Revenue Code Section 170 (f) (8). This gift is fully tax-deductible.